
Wyoming Public School 
 
 

Stage 3 Camp Information Afternoon 2022 
 
Dear Parent or Caregiver, 
 
Parents and carers of Stage 3 students are invited to attend an information session 
regarding the upcoming Camp at Dubbo. 
 
The information session will be held in the Hall on Wednesday 16 March, 
commencing at 3pm. You will have the opportunity to raise any questions/concerns 
with the members of the Stage 3 teaching team.  
 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
 
 
 
Sharon Head & Carly Dufficy  Rebecca Wild 
CAMP COORDINATORS  PRINCIPAL  
8 March 2022 
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